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Chinook Arch Library Board Meeting - December 1, 2022

HAPPY 
HOLIDAYS

from all of us at Chinook Arch

At its December 1 meeting, the Chinook Arch Library

Board reviewed and approved a revised 2023 budget

based on a 0% increase to the Municipal Levy. The         

proposed 2023 -2026 Municipal Levy Schedule, which

included incremental increases in each of the four

years, was declined by the City of Lethbridge council.

This means that the proposed levy schedule will not

come into effect, and the 2023 per capita levy will

remain at $7.76. Management staff were able to find

funds to cover the $40,000 revenue shortfall in 2023.

By 2026, the annual revenue shortfall is expected to

exceed $100,000. The Board will be working with

management and member library boards to develop

strategies for addressing the deficits forecast over the

next few years.

Chinook Arch Approves
New 2023 Budget Based on
0% Levy Increase

Policy Review

Expenses

Executive Officers

The Board reviewed and approved the following policies.

Chinook Arch policies, plans, and audited financial

statement can all be found under the About Us tab on the

Chinook Arch website at www.chinookarch.ca.
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Board Members Present
Jane Johnson
Ron Gorzitza
Marsha Jensen
LeGrande Bevans
Jordan Sailer
Lyndsay Montina
Stephen A. Pain
Doreen Glavin
Jim Monteith
Suzanne French
Robin Harper
Tory Campbell
Marie Logan
Darryl Christensen
Anne Michaelis
Amanda Bustard
Melissa Jensen
Mark Barber
Kelly Jensen
Tamara Miyanaga
Marilyn Forchuk
Doug Logan
Derek Baron
Morgan Rockenbach
Lesley Little
Maryanne Sandberg
Wendy Kalkan
Vic Mensch (Chair)

Sarah Mitchell
Terry Penney
Christopher Northcott
Teresa Feist
Dave Cox
Gary Bikman
Monica McLean

Wendy Williams
Tony Hamlyn
Linda Allred
Denise Allerdings
Liz Hammond

Barnwell
Barons
Cardston
Cardston County
Coaldale
Coalhurst
Coutts
Crowsnest Pass
Fort Macleod
Hill Spring
Lethbridge (City)
Lethbridge (County)
Lomond
Magrath
Milk River
Nanton
Nobleford
Pincher Creek
Raymond
Taber MD
Vauxhall
Vulcan County
Warner (Village)
Warner County
ID of Waterton
Willow Creek M.D. 
LPL Resource Centre
Ministerial Appointment

Regrets
Carmangay
Champion
Milo
Picture Butte
Pincher Creek M.D.
Stirling
Taber

Absent
Arrowwood
Claresholm
Glenwood
Stavely
Vulcan

30
2023 Executive
Committee Elections

Vic Mensch (Ministerial Appointment) - Board Chair

Marie Logan (Village of Lomond) - Vice-Chair

Jim Monteith (Town of Fort Macleod) - Treasurer

Mark Barber (Town of Pincher Creek) - Director-at-Large

Darryl Christensen (Town of Magrath) - Director-at-Large

Doreen Glavin (Municipality of Crowsnest Pass) - Director-at-Large

Doug Logan (Vulcan County) - Director-at-Large

Lyndsay Montina (Town of Coalhurst) - Director-at-Large

Tamara Miyanaga (Municipal District of Taber) - Director-at-Large

LPL Resource Centre Ex Officio Appointee - To Be Determined

Congratulations to the Trustees Elected to the Chinook Arch Library

Board Executive Committee for 2023! Here are the Executive Committee

members for the coming year:

Thank you to the following departing members for your service to the

Chinook Arch Board and its members:

Dennis Barnes (Town of Cardston); Trevor Wagenvoort (Village of

Champion); Lise Mayne (Town of Nanton); Brydon Saunders (Town of

Stavely); Shelley Deleeuw (Town of Vauxhall); Don Toovey (Village of

Warner); Linda Weasel Head (Kainai Board of Education); Wendy Kalkan

(LPL Resource Centre).


